

FINAL REVISION

By a group of supervisors

Parents' Guide

دليــل ولــن الأمــر









AL TALABA DOOKSTORE

For printing, publication & distribution

El Faggala - Cairo - Egypt Tel.: 02/259 340 12 - 259 377 91 e-mail: info@elmoasserbooks.com 15014 www.elmoasserbooks.com

All rights reserved .



SECOND TERM

الصف السادس الابتدائي

الفصل الدراسي الثاني

طبقأ لأحدث مواصفات الورقة الامتحانية 7-78-7-7

Contents

PART

Writing Skill

- مهارة الكتابة

Z PART

10 Sample Tests

- ١٠ اختبارات على المنهج بالكامل



Part

Writing Skill

مهارة الكتابة





Important Topics

أهم الفقرات الإنشائية التي وردت بالمنهج

"Ancient Egyptian artifacts"

We have so many artifacts. One reason is the climate. We have a hot, dry climate here in Egypt, so artifacts aren't damaged by cold and wet weather. This helps to preserve them. The Ancient Equptions also knew that certain materials could last a long time. That's why they built the Pyramids with granite.

"Animals in Ancient Egypt"

The Ancient Egyptians loved animals and kept many as pets. They particularly adored cats. There was a cat in almost every house. They believed that cats looked after them and kept them safe. They were good pets because they cleaned themselves and kept the houses free of pests like rats and snakes.

"Trade in Ancient Egypt"

The Ancient Egyptians traded with other countries, and metal was one thing they traded. They first found metal between rocks. They could melt and form it into different shapes. They made tools and weapons using metal. Gold was a popular metal for making jewelry. Silver was also used. Trade with other countries helped the Ancient Egyptian economy to develop.

"Materials in Ancient Egypt"

The Ancient Egyptians knew that certain materials could last a long time. That's why they built the Pyramids with granite, a very hard and durable stone. They also used a lot of glass, which lasts forever. They also used clay, which is found close to the River Nile, to make pots. They liked to use gold not only because it is valuable, but it is also very durable.

badr@gmail.com From hany@gmail.com To Subject My toys

Dear Hany,

How are things? I want to tell you about my toys.

I found a box of my old toys at my grandma's house. There was a skateboard. I loved playing with it. I could go really fast after a while! I found my old rollerblades, though. There was an action figure, too. I loved looking at my old toys again. What about you?

Yours. Badr

"Your favorite games"

I want to tell you about my favorite games. When I was little, I really liked games that used a lot of imagination. I was very good at making up stories. I had some cuddly toys.

"Pros and cons of video games"

Video games are a favorite thing for many children. They can be a problem when you play them too much. However, I think they can be great when you do something that is very creative or exciting. You can often play with your friends, too. You can play adventure games where you can solve a problem. It can be fun. هينة مجانية



maged@yahoo.com From

To eyad@yahoo.com

Subject A description of my favorite game

Dear Eyad,

I am happy to write this email to you. How are you? My favorite games are video games. I don't play them very often, though. Some of the images in modern video games are amazing. I've got a new games console, which I share with my sister. My favorite games are ones where you build cities. I've made a really big city using different bricks. It has animals and plants in it.

Love. Maged

"Your favorite story"

I read a story of one of Goha's stories yesterday. The one about a man who goes to the market with his son and a donkey. The setting is the countryside, many years ago. Two of the characters - the man and his son - take turns riding the donkey, because it's a long journey. When the boy rides the donkey, the people they pass say he should let his father ride. When the man rides the donkey they say that he should let his son have a turn. Then, they say the donkey must be tired. In the ending of the story, they both carry the donkey.

"Eco-tourism"

Tourism is important but eco-tourism is becoming very popular, too. Eco-tourism is a way of traveling that doesn't damage the environment. It's more sustainable than traditional tourism, and it is designed to protect nature. People stay in simple accommodation, not large hotels. They mustn't travel in ways that cause lots of pollution.

From samy@gmail.com To hany@gmail.com

Subject Migrating birds

Dear Hany,

How are you? I hope you are fine. I learned today about bird migration in science class. Many birds migrate to and from Egypt, and across it, because of where it is in the world. They migrate to find warmer weather. Some birds fly very long distances, making the same journey year after year. They might use the sun, the stars, or the things they can see on the way to know where they go. I enjoyed this lesson.

With best wishes.

Samu

"Different ways to protect habitats"

Essam

Thursday, 17th May

We should all try to protect animal habitats. There are lots of different habitats in Egypt such as the desert, sea, mountains, and rivers. We mustn't waste water or drop litter. We can recycle paper, so people don't cut down trees. We can also plant flowers and plants.

"The Ras Mohammed National Park"

The Ras Mohammed National Park on the Red Sea is a fantastic area for locals and tourists to visit. This beautiful area on the Sinai Peninsula is famous for its sea life, warm water, and amazing weather. People come from all over the world to snorkel and scuba dive here.

"Helping the community"

At school, we started a project called Community Help. We all had to choose something we could do to support other people or things in our community.



There were lots of ideas. For example, some people wanted to start vegetable garden in the school to grow fresh fruit and vegetables. That was really popular. Other people volunteered to help clean trash from the river, so that animals' habitats are safer.

From To

nesma@gmail.com

aya@gmail.com

Subject

Picking up trash

Dear Aya,

How are things? We try to help the community. We decided to clean the beach up. When we do a beach clean-up, we wear gloves to protect our hands. We carry black bags for the trash we collect. We use a grabber to pick up the trash. You open and close the fingers to pick up the trash, then drop it in the bag. It's better than picking things up with your hands.

Yours.

Nesma

"Volunteering"

You learn many important life skills when you volunteer. You learn how to socialize and make friends with people who you don't usually meet. Volunteering also gives you confidence. It's amazing to see how quickly teenagers develop when they start volunteering. Fundraising helps the charities get the money they need. It's good to give back to the place where you

"Ways to be a good citizen"

You should respect others. Be polite and kind to your neighbors. Help people who are old or sick. You should protect the environment, too. Reduce waste. Don't use plastic bags or plastic bottles. You must help the community. Volunteer at a local charity event. Let's all be good citizens and make the world a better place.

Part 2

10 Sample Tests

۱۰ اختبارات على المنهج بالكامل





1	Listen	and circle th	e correct answer f	rom a , b, c or d.	
5)		s is in grade		c. three	d.one
	2. Fares		of his b. books	c. new clothes	d. old toys
	3. There		oninside b, figure	the box. c. flag	d. ball
3		s' favorite toy arble	was a/anb. action figure	 c. train set	d. skateboard
2	Choose	e the correct	answer from a, b,	cord.	
	Carlo In the India	avorite toy wo ddly toy	ıs a It's b. skateboard	s soft and cute. c. marble	d. board game
	2. The a. rich		oird couldn't fly and w b. strong	vas very weak. c. injured	d. happy
		ıse a ılti-grip	to open glass bo b. grabber	ottles. c. camera	d.joysticks
	4. Some		to stay in simple b. accommodation	100 DOMESTIC STATE OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROP	notels. d. photos
3	Read a	nd complet	e the text with the	words in the box.	:12000
ò		pe	ts – mummified – falo	cons – grain – tombs	352
	The Ancient Egyptians kept many animals as pets. They loved birds too,				

4 Read the text and answer the questions.

animals in the [4].....

Jack and his mother were very **poor**. "Go to the market and sell our last cow," said Jack's mother. "Please get a good price, Jack!" On the way to the market, Jack met an old man. "I have these special beans. Do you want to buy them? They will make you rich!" said the man. Jack bought the beans. But his mother was very angry. "We need food, Jack, not beans! "She threw them out of the window. "Sorry, mom, "said Jack. "I thought they would help us. "Jack went to bed. He was sad and very hungry.

thousands of [2]......weren't only important for the Ancient Egyptians' everyday life - they were also important in the afterlife. It is therefore common to find mummified pets and statues of



1	Listen and circle th	ne correct answer	from a , b, c or d.	
(5)			nen you c. teach	d. exercise
	2. You learn how to . a. travel	b. swim	c. speak	d. socialize
	3. Volunteering also a. jobs		 c. confidence	d. money
3	volunteering.		grow in confidence w	hen they start
	a. teenagers	b. adults	c. old people	d. babies
2	Choose the correct	t answer from a, b	,cord.	
	 Tourism is import a. water 	ant for theb. plants	in Egypt. c. economy	d. weather
6)	2. You can go quite f a. stalls		c. rollerblades	d. maps
	3. If something is a. modern	, it happe b. real	ns and is true. c. far	d. cheap
	4. We should a. learn	money to help b. sell	the poor. c. donate	d. join
3	Read and complet	e the text with the	words in the box.	azile
	vi	sit – doll's house – bo	oard – cuddly – figure	
	My name is Adam	. I like inventing nev	v things. Last month,	I made up lots of

[4]..... games together. 4 Read the text and answer the questions.

A material is what something is made of. There are a lot of materials in nature around us. One of these materials is clay. Clay is a natural material, which is found close to the River Nile. It comes from the riverbanks. We use clay to make pots, vases and pottery. Iron and gold are natural materials. We can find them under the ground. Rings and necklaces are made of gold. The Ancient Egyptians also used a lot of gold in Tutankhamun's tomb. Gold is an expensive material, but it is also very **durable**. It can last a long time. Gates, machines and cars are made of metal.

games for my action [1].......When I was young, I loved rollerblades and

skateboards. My sister, Manal has a [2]...... toy. It's soft and cute. I made up a [3]..... for my sister's doll. Sometimes, we like to play

.......



1	Listen and circle th	ne correct answer t	from a, b, c or d. 🤝	
	1. I'm writing aa. lesson	of one of Goh b. review	a's stories. c. plan	d. map
	2. The story is about o	a man who goes to th	ne market with his	
	a. wife	b. mother	c. son	d. daughter
	3. The setting is the a. countryside		c. sea	d. house
3	4. The journey is a. exciting		c. easy	d. long
2	Choose the correct	answer from a, b,	cord.	
	1. Eco-tourism does a. modern	n't damage the envir <mark>b.</mark> sustainable	onment. It's c. simple	d. dangerous
	2. Many birdsa. hike	to find warme b. trade	r weather in winter. c. migrate	d. eat
(b)	3. Ais so a. weapon	omething you get for b. trade	doing a good job or l c. reward	peing helpful. d. wisdom
	4. Tois t	o take part in somet	hing.	
	a. adore	b. beat	c. mummify	d. participate
3	Read and complet	e the text with the	words in the box.	9/3
	الله المجال	<mark>damaged – granite –</mark>	last – tomb – hot	فجان
	The Ancient Egypt	ians were really sma	rt about what they u	sed to build. They
	knew that certain mo	iterials could [1]	a long time. The	ey also knew that
	the climate got really			
	because of this clima a very hard stone.	te. They used [4]	to build the Py	ramias. Granitė is
	a verginal a stoller			

4 Read the text and answer the questions.

Once, there were two brothers who were very different. The older brother was the richest man in the village. He was **rich**, but he always wanted more money. The younger brother wasn't rich, but he was kind and shared what he had with his friends.

One day, the younger brother found a bird with a broken wing. "Don't worry, little bird," he said. "I will look after you." He cared for the bird all winter, and when the bird was strong again, he said, "You can fly away now." "First, I want to give you a reward", said the bird. "Plant this seed in your garden and look after it like you looked after me."

The brother planted the seed and watched it grow into a huge plant with big, orange vegetables. When he cut one open, it was full of gold and silver! He was now the richest man in the village!

4. C	hoose the cor	rect answer from a,	b, c or d.			
5 1	The underlin a. strong	ed word <u>"rich"</u> is the <mark>b</mark> . poor	opposite of " c. young	". <mark>d</mark> . noisy		
2	There were . a. three	b. four	c. two	d.six		
3.	. The younger <mark>a</mark> . fall	brother cared for the b. winter	bird all c. summer	d.spring	97.20	
		owing questions. le younger brother's r	reward?	a ju		
5.	. How was the	e bird that the younge	er brother found ?			
		s in the correct ord re – artifacts – have –		ces.		
2	2. birds - fly - very - Migrating - long - distances.					
3.		lades – <u>My old</u> – too s	A 200			
		te the correct form [mustn't] take m	The state of the s			
2.	. Can you spec	ık[quie	t], please ?			
	Punctuate th oha's stories o	ne following. are my favorite		I.E. S.	SEE	
	8 Write a paragraph of FIFTY (50) words using the following guiding elements.					
G	uiding eleme		in Ancient Egypt"			
•	What animals	did the Ancient Egypike these animals?	otians keep ?	0 3425		
373						



				الكتاب
1	Listen and circle tl	ne correct answer	from a, b, c or d.	
5)	1. I went to the Mus a. Art			d. World
	2. The museum was a. artifacts	full of Ancient Egyp b. people	tian c. books	d. buildings
	3. Mr Ashraf was ou a. manager	r at the mu <mark>b.</mark> doctor	seum. <mark>c.</mark> teacher	d. guide
3	4. Weour	visit to the museum. <mark>b.</mark> forgot	c. wrote	d. read
2	Choose the correc 1. When people learn a. protect		, c or d. want to c . damage	it. d. hurt
	2. The farmers need a. fish		to save the c	grain. d. baboons
(b)	3. I weara. knee pads	when I playwith r b. sunglasses	my skateboard to pro c. shorts	tect my legs. d. watches
	4. Gold is a popular r a. clothes	metal for making b. jewelry		d. food
3	Read and comple	te the text with the	e words in the box.	2.00
	charit	ies – give – teenager	<mark>s – fundraising – frie</mark> i	ndly
3	called [1]	It helps <mark>[2]</mark> the community. M y	tant. Collecting mone get the money they advice to [4]	need. It's also good to
4	Read the text and	answer the quest	ions.	
	He teaches me how	to use computers. I mes most. My moth	ther works with com like to play video gan er is a teacher. My pa	nes with my friends,
	game is hide and see	ek. We run fast and t cousin, Amr is <u>really</u> (1 	s, we draw squares to very interesting, but
Α.	Choose the correct a	nswer from a , b, c o	or d.	120
	1. The underlined wo a. little	rd " <u>really</u> " means b. small	c. very	d. tiny

© GEMOASSER Sar	n ple Tests - 6 th prim (Con	inect) —————	
	ther is a/an		م درمه
a. engineer		c. doctor	d. vet
a. two	games ment b. five	c. four	d. three
B. Answer the follow	ing questions.		
4. What does the f	amily do on the wee	ekend?	
5. Summarize the	se cond paragraph i	in one sentence.	
5 Put the words in	the correct orde	r to make sente	nces.
	<mark>What</mark> – things – you		
	bird – the – <u>The ma</u>	Market Personal Services	
163	inted – to – a pictur	10P	
100			
	[behind) to the computer	room.
2. If I go to the su	permarket next Fri	day, I will	(bought) some rice.
7 Punctuate the fo	ollowing.	27.20	21.20
how can we help o	to the same of the same of the same of		
Hany. Your nan	200	email address i	ating birds to your frien is samy@gmail.com. You
Guiding elements	: • warmer weath	er • long distar	nce
6 From			
То			
Subject			
8			



1	Listen and circle th	ne correct answer	from a, b, c or d.		
	1. Asser plays games	s with h	nis friends.		
	a. inside	b. outside	c. at home	d. at school	
	a. chess	at school. b. video games	c. football	d.hopscotch	
	3. Asser plays boarda. brother	games with his b. sister	c. cousin	d, teacher	
3	4. Asser's sister ofter a. beats	nhim. <mark>b,</mark> hits	c. fights	d. asks	
2	Choose the correct	t answer from a, b	,cord.		
	1. Gold is a popular	to make	jewelry.		
	a. weapon	b. cloth	c. metal	<mark>d.</mark> grain	
	2are small balls made of glass.				
	a. Action figures	b. Marbles	c. Dolls	d. Skateboards	
	3. The Ancient Egypt a. weapons	tians usedb. clocks	to hunt animals. c. roses	d. pears	
	4. I'm not good at sk a. count		together. c. practice	d. sell	
2	Pond and complet	o the toyt with the	words in the boy	37.	

Read and complete the text with the words in the box

colored - plane - fish - beach - mustn't

4 Read the text and answer the questions.

I'm Tamer. At school, we started a project about Community Help.

We all had to choose something we could do to support other people or things in our community. There were lots of ideas. For example, some people wanted to start a vegetable garden in the school to grow fresh fruit and vegetables. That was really popular. Other people volunteered to help clean trash from river, so that animals' habitats are safer. I decided that I wanted to help children in my school. I love sports, so I started an after-school club to teach the younger children football skills.



d. camera

d. listening

d. market

1 Liston and sixele	he correct anguar	roma b cord	
	the correct answer for inb. Alexandria	c. Aswan	d. Luxor
2. Fareeda helped	her mom buy her eld	der neighbors'	d. money
a. shopping	b. present	c. uniform	
3. She started	school in 2	00 6.	d. preparatory
a. primary	b. secondary	c . college	
4. She and a team a. school	of volunteers did a/o	ancle	an-up.
	b. beach	c. hospital	d. office
2 Choose the corre	ect answer from a,	b, c or d.	
1. He wrote a	on a piece o	f paper and put it in	n a bottle.
a. message	b. beach	c, trash	<mark>d</mark> . candle
2. We use a	to pick up the	trash when we do	a beach clean-up.

3 Read and complete the text with the words in the box.

b. grabber

b. picking

4. The is the person who tells the story.

b. reader

3. I enjoy..... our boat with my father in the River Nile.

scared - sun - moon - walking - house

c. keu

c. sailing

c. lesson

4 Read the text and answer the questions.

a. opening

a. narrator

The Ras Mohammed National Park on the Red Sea is a <u>fantastic</u> area for locals and tourists to visit. This beautiful area on the Sinai Peninsula is famous for its sea life, warm water, and amazing weather. People come from all over the world to snorkel and scuba dive here.

You can see coral reefs and lots of brightly colored fish, and maybe sharks. There is lots of other wildlife, too, and it is a great place for bird-watching.

The National Park is protected, but people are allowed to visit. Because it is so beautiful, lots of visitors come and ride boats, or swim and snorkel in the sea.

		answer from a, b,	, c or d.	
a. C	s text is about oral reefs ird watching	"".	b. The Ras Moho d. Swimming an	ımmed National Park d snorkeling
2. The	underlined w	ord " <u>fantastic</u> " m	eans "".	
a. lo	ate 💍	b. ugly	c. wonderful	d. angry
	e Red Sea is fa rees	mous for itsb. sea life	c. forests	d. deserts
B. Answe	er the followin	g questions.		
4. Sur		econd paragraph	-5.3°	217.00
5. Wh		an you do in the Re		4715
A 25	he words in t		r to make sentence	s.
			sert - have - does?	
		(10) 		
5 2 and	sdat ic Mul	orother – really – s	ook and hido	
3. go.	74 4C 15 1191	orother realig 5	cent and mac.	
			of the word(s) between	een brackets.
		reading) when his		200
z. we	ргетег	[eat] waterr	neion.	9%, 0,9%,
and the second second	ctuate the fo erday, i was or	LINE TO THE STREET	2712	عيانية
			ls to your friend Eyo is Maged and your o	ad about a description
			email address is eya	
		• video games		// (a)
70.02		January gailles	3	
Fron	n [
То				
Subj	ect			
,,,,,		1		
-0.0 mm	**************************************	******************		



1	Listen and circle	the correct answe	r from a , b, c or d.			
	1. The	. was my favorite toy				
	a. train set	b. skateboard	c. board game	d. ball		
	2. My skateboard v a. brown	vas black, with orang b. green	e andst c. blue	cickers. d. yellow		
	3. I had to wear a h	nelmet and	pads. c. neck	d. head		
3	4. Now, I have a a. heavier	b. bigger	rd. c. smaller	d. cheaper		
2	Choose the corre	ect answer from a,	b, c or d.			
	1is s	eeds from plants used <mark>b.</mark> Grain	d to make flour. c. Climate	d. Trash		
		b. Grain in the desert b. safari		d. diving		
(6)	3. We cana. share	food together. I b. buy	have a lot of sandwi c. plant	ches for us. d. catch		
	4. There were a. mummified	pets and sto b. busy				
3	Read and comple	ete the text with th	e words in the box			
	2913	looked - stores - he	l <mark>p – older – shopping</mark>	373		
3	I'm Mariam. I love my neighborhood. My neighbor, Walaa, has always been kind to us. She used to [1] my mom. When I was younger, she sometimes [2] after me. Now she's getting a bit [3], and it's sometimes					

4 Read the text and answer the questions.

stores to buy it. I really like to help her.

Tom's grandparents lived by the sea. The beach near their house was **quiet** and beautiful, and he loved to go there with them. They swam, surfed, and played games on the sand.

difficult for her to go [4] So I ask her what she needs, then I go to the

One day, they were swimming in the sea when Tom saw a glass bottle in the water. "Look, Granddad," he said. "Let's put it in the trash."

"I have a better idea," said Granddad. "Let's write a message in a bottle."

"What's a message in a bottle?" Tom asked.

"You write a message on a piece of paper, fold the paper and put it in the bottle, then throw the bottle out to sea for someone else to find." Granddad replied.

The next day, Tom and his grandparents went to the beach to throw the bottle into the sea.





1	Listen and circle th	ne correct answer f	rom a, b, c or d.	
	1. Nour is going on a a. next month	tour b. yesterday	c. next year	d. on holiday
	2. They'll travel along a. ships	No. 10	c. habitats	d. skateboards
	3. They hope to see li a. elephants		 c. crocodiles	d. turtles
3	4. They mustn't swin	n because there migl b. whales	nt be c. crocodiles	d. fish
2	Choose the correct	t answer from a, b,	cord.	
	 The hungry bird tr a. wolf 	ied many times to ca <mark>b</mark> . worm	tch a c. person	<mark>d</mark> . train
6)	2. You should a. hide	older people's b. forget	advice. c. respect	d. leave
	3. Tois a. participate	to do a job to help otl <mark>b</mark> . volunteer	ners without money. c. rule	d. control
3	4. He is good at a. climbing Read and complete	b. hide and seek	c. chess	vell. <mark>d</mark> . hopscotch
	à.Xd	ories – toys – quite – l		
	Amira is a creative a lot of [1]	student. When she She was very good c [3], and son	was little, she really li It making up [2] ne action figures. She	ked games that used She had a doll's also enjoyed playing [4]good at

4 Read the text and answer the questions.

football, too.

The Ancient Egyptians loved animals and kept many as pets. They particularly **adored** cats, and there was a cat in almost every house. The Ancient Egyptians believed that cats looked after them and kept them safe.

They were also good pets because they cleaned themselves and kept the houses free of pests like rats and snakes. This was particularly important for farmers, who produced a lot of grain. The rats didn't eat the grain because the cats ate the rats!



1	Listen and circle th	ne correct answer	from a, b, c or d.	
	1. Cats are	pets around the wor	ld.	
	a. dangerous	b. popular	c. ugly	d. bad
	2. Cats are usually a. slow		c. hungry	d.scared
	3. Cats have sharp a. claws	and teeth. b. fins	c. eyes	d. tails
3	4. Cats have a. short	fur. <mark>b</mark> . hard	c. soft	d.long
2	Choose the correc	t answer from a, b,	cord.	
	 Tourists like going there. 	gand div	ring in the Red Sea to	enjoy coral reefs
	a. snorkeling	b. shopping	c. hiking	d. sleeping
	2. He always makes	good decisions beco	use of his	
	a. wisdom	b. image	c. sports	d. problems
	3. If we	.money to charity, th	257	nunity.
	a. cover	b. drop	c. hide	d. donate
	4. Many years ago, t			
	a. buttons	b. grabbers	c. chalk	d.joysticks
3	Read and complet	te the text with the	words in the box.	9.0%
3	اليلة عماليا	<mark>ending – story –</mark> blac	k - faster - setting	عيانية

I like reading stories. My favorite [1]..... is the hare and the tortoise. The [2].....is the forest. The characters are the hare and the tortoise. One day the hare asks the tortoise to make a race to know who is [3]..... In the [4]...... of the story, the tortoise wins the race.

4 Read the text and answer the questions.

Once there was a boy called Peter who lived in a village. He worked as a shepherd, looking after sheep. Every day he took the sheep up the hill and rested while the sheep ate the delicious grass.

One day, he felt bored. He decided to have some fun with the villagers. "Wolf! Wolf!" he shouted. The villagers came up to the hill to save the sheep. There was no wolf. He laughed at them. "Peter, you must tell the truth!" said the villagers. Peter made up the same untrue story again and again. The villagers were angry and told him it's bad to tell untrue stories. They went back to the village. Later that day, a real wolf came. The boy shouted but no one came to help. The wolf ate all the sheep. The boy felt sorry.



1	Listen and circle th	e correct answer f	from a, b, c or d.	
	1. Reem loves		The contract of the contract o	The live
	a. swimming	b. reading	c. writing	d. watching TV
	2. Reem helps in the	class or	n Thursday.	
	a. primary	b. preparatory	c. secondary	d. kindergarten
	3. The younger childr			
	a. swimming	b. running	c. reading stories	<mark>d</mark> . candies
	4. We're starting up o		veek.	120
3	a. project	b. walking	c. recycling	d. drawing
2	Choose the correct	answer from a, b,	cord.	
	1. A hot, dry climate	can help to	and keep old arti	^f acts.
	a. grow	b. preserve	c. sell	d. beat
	2. A: What's your fav	orite?	B : It's hopscotch.	
	a. meteorite	b. city	c. paint	d. game
(6)	3. Every story should	d have a/an	that the writer v	vants to teach us.
	a. moral	b. country	c. beach	<mark>d</mark> . game
	4. are ve	17-31 170.11		
	a. Baboons	b. Falcons	c. Monkeys	d. Bears
3	Read and complete	the text with the v	vords in the box.	29/3
	1122	ask - strong - sick -	shopping - polite	الجاز
	in it means the true and interesting		ct others. You should	
		5 S		Call your neighbors
	to [3] how up for them at home. Be	## V P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P		or do jobs
	ioi them at nome. be	ing neipidris vergin	iporturit.	9 19
4				S
			es. Some of them car	
	like hide and seek an	a nopscotch, other g	jui nes ure pluged INS	ide like video gairies.

Some of the images in modern video games are amazing. I've got a new games console which I share with my sister. She enjoys playing adventure games, where you can go to different places to find something important or solve a problem. They can be difficult but I think they can be fun, too, because they're so exciting.

Video games can be a problem when you play them too much. However,

I think they can be great when you do something that is very creative or exciting. You can often play with your friends, too.

5	Put the words in the correct order to make sentences.
	1. character - in - is - the story - Who - the main?
	2. great - to - It's - something - do - creative!
- 3	3. mustn't – birds – We – scare – the.

- 7 Punctuate the following.
 ahmed is making up new games
- Write an email of FIFTY[50] words to your friend Aya about materials in Ancient Egypt. Your name is Nesma. Your email address is nesma@gmail.com. Your friend's email address is aya@gmail.com.

 Guiding elements:

• granite • glass

From	
То	
Subject	
11111111111111	······································
MANAGER	

نصوص الدستماع Listening Texts



Sample Test (1)

• Listen and circle the correct answer:

I'm Fares. I'm in grade six. I always visit my grandma on the weekend. Last week, I found a box of my old toys at my grandma's house. There was an action figure in it. There was a train set, too. When I was younger my favorite toy was a train set.

Sample Test (2)

· Listen and circle the correct answer:

You learn many important life skills when you volunteer. You learn how to socialize and talk to people you wouldn't usually meet. Volunteering also gives you confidence. It's amazing to see how teenagers grow in confidence when they start volunteering.

Sample Test (3)

· Listen and circle the correct answer:

I'm writing a review of one of Goha's stories. The story is about a man who goes to the market with his son and a donkey. The setting is the countryside, many years ago. Two of the characters - the man and his son - take turns riding the donkey because it's a long journey.

Sample Test (4)

Listen and circle the correct answer:

Yesterday was a wonderful day. I went to the Museum of Ancient History on a school trip. The museum was full of Ancient Egyptian artifacts. Mr Ashraf was our guide at the museum. He told us a lot of interesting information about the museum. We enjoyed our visit to the museum.

Sample Test (5)

Listen and circle the correct answer:

Asser loves playing all kinds of games. He plays games outside with his friends, and at school he plays hopscotch and board games. He also enjoys playing board games with his sister, although she often beats him.

Sample Test (6)

· Listen and circle the correct answer:

Fareeda Hassan was born in Alexandria in 1994. As a child, Fareeda helped her mom buy her elder neighbors' shopping.

Fareeda started preparatory school in 2006. Here she participated in her first volunteer event. She and a team of volunteers did a beach clean-up. In 2010, she organized her first charity event delivering food boxes to families in the communitu.

Sample Test (7)

· Listen and circle the correct answer:

When I was younger, my favorite toy was my skateboard. I loved going to the park and playing with my friends. They had skateboards, too, and it was really good fun. We all wanted to go so fast! My skateboard was black, with orange and yellow stickers on it. I had to wear a helmet and knee pads. It really hurts if you fall off a skateboard! I got my first skateboard when I was eight, and it was quite small. I don't use it at all now, because I have a bigger one.



Sample Test (8)

· Listen and circle the correct answer:

I'm Nour. Next month, we're going on a tour at school to see the birds and animals which live near the water. We'll travel along the river in small boats, and camp in tents at night. We'll bring our cameras, because we'll see some amazing things. We hope to see lizards and turtles, as well as lots of interesting plants. However, we mustn't swim because there might be crocodiles.

Sample Test (9)

Listen and circle the correct answer :

Cats are popular pets around the world. They are usually friendly. They are independent animals. They have sharp claws and teeth. They use them when they are scared. Cats have soft fur which is nice to touch.

Sample Test (10)

· Listen and circle the correct answer:

Reem loves reading, so she decided to help in the kindergarten class on Thursday by reading to the children. She loves reading stories with the younger children, and they like it, too. We're starting up a project where they think of their own stories next week.